
4th Annual St. Bridget Haiti Mission School-Numero Deux 

Teacher Support & Feeding the Children Appeal 

Over the past six weeks we have collected donations dedicated to Teacher Support 

and Feeding the Children.  Approximately 300 children went back to school on 

October 1, 2025. 

We are thrilled to report that as of the close of this separate appeal on September 

14, 2025, a total of $25,700 had been received!  We had a few larger donations in 

the last week to help us surpass our goal of $25,000! Based on the success of this 

year’s appeal along with our monthly contributors we will be in good financial 

condition to cover expenses for the 2025-2026 school year.   

 
 

Thank you!  Mesi Anpil!  Supporters of HMI continue to be amazingly 

generous!   

We would also like to once again thank our dedicated monthly donors who 

contribute nearly 30% of the funds needed to keep St. Bridget School-Numero 

Deux open for approximately 300 students and 18 staff members. 

God has blessed the children at St. Bridget’s School-Numero Deux through your 

generosity!  Together we can continue to serve God while “feeding his little ones, 

body, mind and soul.  

  

HMI Teacher Support & Feeding the Children Team 

 


